
PWR Meetings— 
Fridays, 7:30 AM at DPCC* (+ Zoom) 

May 5—Cinco de Mayo 
May 11 (Thur. Evening) at B Street.  - 
Kimberly Cole - American Red Cross  
*(unless indicated) 

Meeting 39 Recap 

President John rings in the 
39th meeting of the 38th 
term at DPCC.  Dan Hall leads 
the pledge and the 4 Way 
Test is lead by Trish Harring-

ton.   Our song was “Country 
Roads.”  Mike Barger gives 
our thought for the day.  Bell 
ringers were John Caselli, 
President John and Tom 

Engwer.  Joanie Mather presents our 
new Rookie of the Year 
for 2023-24, Robert 
Haney.  Mike Cendro is 
looking for candidates 
for the PWR Foundation Board elec-
tions.  Mike Bede recounts the suc-
cess of the Spring Forward event 
providing 150 bags of groceries for 
homeless Youth on 4/22.  Roger Gas-
kin and Dewana reminds us of our 
Kentucky Derby look forward to our 
Cocktail party on Apr. 29 at the home 
of Brian Kraft.  Chris Taylor presents 
some items found at the American 
River Parkway Spring Clean Up April 
15 for the People of Action Work Day 
to President John.  Gloves were pro-

vided.  We had a 
Vocational Spot-
light on Real Es-
tate lead by Mike 

Barger with presentations by the 
PWR Real Estate professionals Rich 
Price, Tom Harvey, Christine Cahill-
Reams and Russ Prater.  They took 
the PWR Real Estate Ex-
am, “Do You Know Your 
Local Neighborhoods.”  
Each person passed with 
millions of points.  Dan Hall and Gary 
Pevey had Happy Bucks for the club.  
Jack Kasper spun the wheel. 
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PWR Foundation 

Board Elections 
The PWR Foundation board elections 
are to be held at our 
meeting on June 2.  You 
can still apply but the 
deadline for submission of 
your candidacy is this Friday, May 5.  

Mike Cendro, current PWR Board 
Foundation President, wrote in his 
email of 4/18 soliciting participation. 

“We've heard the phrase "see how 
the sausage is made."  This is what 
you see and do when you are a Point 
West Rotary Club Foundation Trus-
tee. 

As a fiduciary of our Foundation, you 
are responsible for protecting and 
growing our Club's charita-
ble dollars.  You are involved in fund-
ing the annual Community Invest-
ment Budget that our Club President 
puts to good use in the local and 
global community via our Grant Re-
view and International Grants Com-
mittees.  You collaborate and have 
input with our club fundraiser Chairs 
ensuring the best possible path to 
successful, profitable events that 
grow the Foundation, supporting 
continued giving into the fu-
ture.  There's more... and it's fun!” 

For further information contact Mike 
Cendro at mtcendro@gmail.com or 
916-761-2350. 

Prepare for the Kentucky Derby 

The Run for the Roses is Sat., May 6.  
Point West prepared by having a 
great Cocktail Party Sat., April 28.  
Everyone had a great time at Brian 

Kraft’s Home.  Bri-
an placed to show 
in his race aboard 
Bonnie! 

Congratulations to our new 
PWR 
Rookie 

of the Year,  
Robert Haney. 
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